
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Karl Heisler
Cc: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: request for hard copy of EIR for Google Plan area
Date: Friday, November 13, 2020 6:15:48 PM

Hi Karl,
 
Please refer to the request for hard copy below.
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Kay Gutknecht  
Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 6:08 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: request for hard copy of EIR for Google Plan area
 
 

 

Hello Shannon,
 
I would like to get a hard copy of the draft EIR for the Google Plan area, particularly the Appendix E1
Historical Resources Technical Report.  You can have it delivered to the address below.
 
Please let me know if you have questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Kay Gutknecht

 

 




